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Dear Committee Members,
 
I wish to make a submission in opposition to the Abortion Law Reform (Women's Right to
 Choose) Ammendment Bill 2016, and I request that you recommend against it.  The Bill
 which allows abortions right up to the day of birth, and for any reason at all, simply put,
 makes the termination of human life legal.  It is presently illegal to do so in Queensland
 and this is how it must remain.  Every life is valuable and every person has the right to
 live, just as you and I were allowed that right. At some point we all were defenseless and
 voiceless unborn babies, I thank God that someone gave me the chance to live.  Yes this
 bill is about Women's right to choose!  This bill will give women the right to legally choose
 to kill their babies.  This is a right which should never be allowed!    Babies are real people
 who feel real pain just like you and I.  All human life is sacred and valued.  Abortion
 devalues human life and sends a message that certain types of people are disposable. 
 Medical procedures are meant for protecting and preserving lives, not for destroying
 them!   Abortion procedures not only destroy babies, but they can be very dangerous to
 women, most often causing permanent physical, emotional and/or psychological
 damage.  Because Queensland is a state which considers all life valuable and pursues
 fairness and equality for all individuals, please dispose of this bill and recommend ways to
 likewise protect the defenseless and the voiceless unborn babies!
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Sincerely,
Carmen Douglas
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